
The Independent Fire Engineering & Distributors Association 
 

 Memo-Servicing & Technical Info 
 

I.F.E.D.A. MEMBERS SERVICING/TECHNICAL ADVICE/ UPDATE 
 

DISCLAIMER 
The information, facts and opinions expressed in this document are believed to be correct in the light of information currently available, but they 

are not guaranteed and neither IFEDA nor its officers can accept any responsibility in respect of these contents or their implementation. 
 

This document in its entirety is copyright © of The Independent Fire Engineering & Distributors Association and must not be copied or 
distributed by any means whatsoever without the prior permission of the Association 

From: The National Office    Date: 2nd June 2005 
 

Number 36 
 

Waste issues for Fire Protection Companies. 
 

The attached, dealing with waste disposal issues is self explanatory. 
 
We recommend you pay particular attention to the section “Discharges to Water”. These 
should be read in conjunction with Memos 25, 27, 28, 29 and 34. Further information on 
this subject will be issued as it becomes available. 
 
Thanks to Angela Negus for preparing the attached document. 
 
 
 
 
 


